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Re: Docket No. 150257-WS Application for a Staff Assisted Rate Case for East Marion 
Utilities, LLC in Marion County, Florida 

Dear Mr. Smallridge: 

Based on staffs evaluation of East Marion Utility, LLC's (East Marion or Utility) audit, staff 
has a couple of follow-up questions in order to complete our analysis for the staff-assisted rate 
case. 

1. During the test year, the utility charged some of its customers an unauthorized 
convenience charge of $2.50 for using their credit card to pay their water bill. 

a. For the the test year, please provide the number of occurrences when customers were 
assessed a charge for using their credit card to pay their water bill. 

b. Please provide the date the utility began assessing the convenience charge. 

c. Please provide the number of occurrences by month for the period of January 2016 
through October 2016. 

2. Please explain, in detail, why the utility collected an unauthorized convenience charge of 
$2.50. 
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Please file all responses electronically no later than November 17, 2016, at the Commission's 
website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk's Office and Electronic Filing Web Form. 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 413-6994 or email me at 
sbruce@psc.state. fl. us. 

cc: Division of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 150257-WS) 




